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Please reconsider allocation of funding and increase resources for the statewide
 prevention of domestic violence and sexual assault.  Alaskans have lived through
 tremendous trauma and we are healing and leading the nation with new norms
 around equality, respect and community wellness.  Funding currently impacts
 thousands of youth and future generations through the following  programs and
 we need to continue this work!

Lead On! 

REBOUND

Girls on the Run

Boy’s Run

Coaching Boys Into Men

COMPASS

Stand Up, Speak Up 

Talk Now, Talk Often

Ati Nasiah
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